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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION II1

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION LETTER
No. 043 , s. 2024

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Division Chief, CID

Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisor-Morong
Morong Senior HS School Principal

All Others Concerned

MAY 21 2024

This Office informs the concerned school of their presentation at the Seventh
International Conference on Asian and Philippine Studies on May 30-June 01, 2024,

at 456 Hotel Le Grande, Baguio City, Philippines, titled "Decongesting Senior High

School Research Curriculum: The Mediated Research Program (MRP).”

School/Division Name of Participant Position
Morong Senior High Ronald B. Bantugan Principal II
School Juan Kristopier D. Angeles Teacher II
Diarina Jane B. Cariaso Teacher II

Expenses to be incurred in the conduct of this activity shall be charged to School
Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses (MOOE) and other local funds subject to

usual accounting and auditing rules.

This also serves as travel authority for the identified participants.

Please be guided accordingly.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
hools Division Superintendent M

; O Kabukiran, Calaylayan, Abucay 2114 Bataan
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7" INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE
on ASIAN & PHILIPPINE STUDIES

Language,
Culture and Media

456 Hotel Le Grande, Baguio City, Philippines, May 30-June 01, 2024

20 May 2024

DR. CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, CESO V
Schools Division Office of Bataan
Department of Education-Bataan
Abucay, Bataan

Dear Dr. Violeta,
Greetings!

Your faculty members, Dr. Ronald B. Bantugan, Mr. Juan Kristopier D. Angeles, & Ms. Diarina
Jane B. Cariaso intend to participate in the Seventh International Conference on Asian and
Philippine Studies. Their abstract, entitled “Decongesting Senior High School Research
Curriculum: The Mediated Research Program (MRP),” was accepted for paper presentation. The
conference was organized to provide a venue for professional and student researchers to present
their recently concluded or about-to-be-concluded projects to enable them to improve and polish
their papers for eventual publication. The experience, insights, skills, and network they will gain
from this event will surely contribute to your institution's pursuit of high-quality research.

| hope you will allow your faculty members to join this conference.

Sincerely,

Yemitle G Remeten 11t

Dr. Feorillo A. Demeterio I1|
Distinguished Full Professor, Filipino Department
De La Salle University, Manila, Philippines



